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Agenda item 9(c)
Discussion of Ordinance No.967
From
Ann Maxwell
2420 NW 197th St
Shoreline, Wa 98177
206-542-2590

I support the City of Shoreline purchasing the beach property proposed. I grew up in Shoreline and I live in Innis
Arden starting in 1951. I have now lived in Richmond since 1990. It is essential that we purchase this parcel so that
our residents now and in the future will enjoy the wonderful Puget  Sound.

Ann Maxwell

Sent from my iPad
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